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‘LEARNING AND GROWING TOGETHER’ 

BE RESPECTFUL     

BE a Responsible Learner     

Be Honest and Trustworthy 

Be Caring and Compassionate   

  Be a Good Citizen 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A NOTE FROM NICOLE 
Just wondering if anybody is able to help us out a 

bit. Our Chess instructor John is without transport 

for a couple of weeks and is wondering if anybody 

was able to help him out 

with a lift to and from 

Yandoit primary school 

from the Clydesdale side 

of Yandoit, on a Thursday 

afternoon? If you think  

you may be able to help, his Number is 5476 4395 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR LIBRARY NEEDS YOU  
We need some help shelving books 

and tidying the library if anyone has 

an hr or two on either a casual or 

more long-term basis that would be 

fantastic. 
 

For general information, my school email address is 
wassell.nicole.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

DIARY DATES 

AUGUST 
 

Saturday 5th Farmers Market 
 
 

Mon 21st – Fri 25th  
Book Week & Numeracy Week 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 
 

Sat 2nd & Sun 3rd BOOK FAIR 
 

Sat 2nd  Farmers Market 
 

Tues 5th,  We are One Girl Dress up Day 
 
 

Friday 22nd End of Term 2 finish at 
2.30pm 

    
 

Term Dates 2017   
Term 1  30th Jan – 31st March  

 Term 2  18th April – 30th June 
Term 3  17th July – 22nd September 
Term 4    9th October – 22nd December  

 
 

 

mailto:yandoit.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
mailto:wassell.nicole.a@edumail.vic.gov.au
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  news from all our campuses 

Current Focus  

“Respect property, school, 

environment 

(Be respectful) 
23C 

Grade 2/3C brainstormed how we can respect and look 

after our environment. 

 
RESPECT our environment 

 Respect starts with you! 

 

REDUCE, RE-USE, RECYCLE 

 Put rubbish in the correct bin 

 Use boomerang bags (do you really need that 

plastic bag?) 

 Walk around plants, not on them! 

 Keep wildlife safe 

 Put rubbish in appropriate bins (recyclable, 

compost etc) 

 Don’t contaminate gardens and the bush 

 Use resources wisely - waste less (do you 

need to turn that light on?) 

 Keep your plants hydrated and healthy 

 Be creative and re-use things to create new 

things. 

  
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
 

SOUTH STREET DEBATING 
I had the pleasure of attending the Primary Schools 
Debating competition aligned with the Royal South 
Street competitions.  What an opportunity to witness 
our very talented teams compete against a range of 
other primary schools throughout the region.  Our three 
teams confidently debated their case and it is with great 
pleasure that I announce all Daylesford Primary School 
teams won!  We now await the next stage as the 
competition moves forward to the semi-final stage.  
Well done to all our teams, all emergency debaters and 
all parents who were fortunate to witness this 
marvellous achievement by the Daylesford Primary 
School debaters.  A special mention to Trudi who 
guided the children extensively throughout the 
preceding 3 months.  A great effort by all! 
 

BOOK FAIR 
At this stage hopefully everyone has noticed the 
signage at the front of the school promoting the School 
Book fair to be held on Saturday and Sunday the 2nd & 
3rd of September.  We are receiving many generous 
book donations and I would like to thank the generosity 
of all donors.  We now continually require volunteers to 
help sort these books. You are most welcome to 
contact myself or office staff if you can spare some time 
to assist with this very important aspect of preparation. 
 

 
BEN-SPORTS STAR DRESS UP DAY 
Many children and staff dressed up and donated a gold 
coin to support Ben Tsaptsalis, an ex Daylesford 

Primary school student, to raise money for his trip to the 
Gold Coast in September as a member of the Victorian 
volleyball team competing in the national titles.  We are 
all very proud of Ben’s achievement and wish him all 
the best in preparation.  Today we also had the 
teachers vs students annual volleyball match!  This 
lunchtime event no doubt was heatly contested and I 
look forward to announcing the winner at the assembly 
on Tuesday. 
 

WORDS IN WINTER 
Commencing this weekend, the Words in Winter 
program places a spotlight on literacy and writing, 
starting with an acknowledgement to Country and a 
spell of storytelling at 4:30pm, Friday 5th at the Words in 
Winter Hub, 81 Vincent Street.  I encourage everyone 
to be involved in the Words in Winter family fun.  For full 
details refer to the flyer you received with last weeks’ 
newsletter or for full program details: 

www.wordsinwinter.com 
 

Enjoy your weekend 
Trevor Edwards 

 

BOOK FAIR VOLUNTEERS 
 

We are looking for volunteers for our 
book sorting on 

Saturday 29th July, 11am - 2pm 
Can you help sort books  

for an hour or two? 
It’s easy, fun AND you get a warm 
fuzzy feeling inside FOR FREE! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

EARLY DISMISSAL  

WEDNESDAYS 3PM 

AN IMPORTANT REMINDER                                              
In term 2, we will be introducing an 

Early Dismissal of 3pm on every 

Wednesday. So that the hours of 

class time are not affected, lunch will 

be reduced to 30 minutes from 1-1.30 

on this day. 

 

http://www.wordsinwinter.com/
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BOOK CLUB 

The latest book club catalogue, issue number 
5 is closed but orders can still be made online 

until the 7the of august  
 

DON’T FORGET YOU CAN NOW ORDER ON LINE 

  
To order books for book club online and avoid 

trying to come up with the cash in correct 
change simply search for the book clubs loop 

free app in your app store and follow the 
prompts. 

 

ALL VOLUNTEERS 
 

When volunteering at school, working 
with children checks are now required 
in line with The Child Safe Standards. 

 
WWC forms are available on line 

http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.
au 

Volunteer checks are free of charge. 
 

All volunteers are to present their 
WWCC card to Nicole for registration 
with DPS office before commencing 

volunteering 
 

DAYLESFORD FARMERS 
MARKET 

 

Growers: Makers: Producers.  Eat make bake 
grow & shop local - Beautiful range of local 

producers of plants fruit cheese organic fruit & 
Vegies eggs plants herbs oils cheeses breads 

pastries coffee honey wine beer sweet treats nuts 
delicious food & drink and music Proudly 

partnered with Rotary - a family & community 
event.  Dogs most welcome. 

 

First Saturday of every month – rain hail or 
shine 9am to 1pm. @ Daylesford Primary 

School.  Find us & like  

 
 

STUDENT / COMMUNITY  

ACTIVITIES 

 

BASKETBALL AT THE ARC 
 

JUNIOR BASKETBALL WILL BE 

RECOMMENCING AT THE ARC ON  

Tuesday’s, (4PM-5PM) 

Anyone interested in playing 

please come along. 

All ages are welcome. 

Enquiries: Sam (0407045369) 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/
http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/
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15th ANNUAL WORDS IN WINTER 
WRITER’S FESTIVAL 

DAYLESFORD KIDS PROGRAM 
AUGUST 4TH - 5TH 2017 

For more info; www.wordsinwinter.com 
Facebook,  Instagram,  Twitter 

 

  

 

Warm up with Dance and Drama!  
Enrol now for Term 3  
Creative Dance, Drama Classes, Contemporary Dance, 
Adult and Child Dance 
For pre-school, primary, secondary kids & adults. 
Studio Hire available. 
Info and Enrolment at: www.insideoutdancetheatre.com.au   
Enquiries: 0417 592 522 or or jo@insideoutdancetheatre.com.au 
Factory 2 / 39 East St, Daylesford 
 

http://www.wordsinwinter.com/
http://insideoutdancetheatre.com.au/
mailto:jo@insideoutdancetheatre.com.au

